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19 JANUARY 2023 

Half Year Results 
Announcement Details 

 

Half Year Results Announcement for the six months to 31 December 2022 
 

PGG Wrightson Limited (NZX: PGW) advises that its results for the six months to 31 December 2022, 
will be released to the NZX at approximately 8:30am on Tuesday, 21 February 2023. This will be 
followed by an audio conference at 10:00am. 

 
Audio Briefing Details: 

Pre-registering for this conference gives you immediate access on the day with no need to wait for an 
operator. 

To register for the conference please click the Register now button below:  
 

 
 

Joining the conference is simple: 
 
1. Click on the "Register now" button above, you will be directed to the conference registration page. 
Please follow the steps to enter your registration details, then click "Register".  
 
2. You will then be provided with the dial in number, the Passcode, and your unique access PIN. This 
information will also be emailed to you as a calendar invite. 
 
3. To join the conference, simply dial the number in the calendar invite and enter the passcode 
followed by your PIN, and you will join the conference instantly. 

        

For additional information contact: 
Julian Daly 
General Manager Corporate Affairs / Company Secretary 
PGG Wrightson Limited 
Telephone: +64 27 553 3373

 

https://s1.c-conf.com/DiamondPassRegistration/register?confirmationNumber=10024106&linkSecurityString=1bfd04fb70
https://s1.c-conf.com/DiamondPassRegistration/register?confirmationNumber=10024106&linkSecurityString=1bfd04fb70
https://s1.c-conf.com/DiamondPassRegistration/register?confirmationNumber=10028200&linkSecurityString=1dd35e56f0

